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She was involved in the upgrading of all these systems to be ready for the “Y2K” event.  WSU migrated 
data from the mainframe to the new Banner environment several years ago and Darlene focused on the 
financial system data and began developing financial reports for use by WSU departments all over campus.   
 
As technology has relentlessly evolved over these past 25 years, Darlene continues to enhance her 
knowledge and skills as a key member of Information Technology Services.  She is a member of the Data 
Warehousing and Reporting team and now focuses her talents on presenting WSU data to the university 
community in a meaningful and useful way to provide decision-makers with the most accurate data 
possible.   
 
As a board member of the Women of Wichita State University (formerly the Council of University Women), 
Darlene has served as the Courtesy Chair since 2019.  She served on the CUW scholarship committee as 
well as the CUW Scholarship Bash Committee.  She always does a great job getting others involved in the 
fundraising for the CUW Scholarship to support WSU students.  
 


